Washington, DC 20585

December 12, 2019

Ms. Lily Donaldson
1d9300a@student.american.edu

Dear Ms. Donaldson,

I am writing to invite you to present a poster on your term project at the 17th annual U.S. Department of
Energy Lighting R&D Workshop, co-sponsored by the [lluminating Engineering Society.

Having worked with you during your Fall 2019 course at American University, we are confident the
content of your work developing a spectral database for new lighting applications is highly suitable for
the Workshop. This event gathers more than two hundred top lighting scientists and industry thought
leaders to examine what research is needed to drive the next wave of lighting innovation, and how to
bridge the gap between technology promise and today’s reality.

This year’s workshop leverages the long-term partnership between DOE and IES to advance the science
and efficiency of lighting through science and engineering. Presentations, panels, and discussion forums
from a wide variety of lighting science and lighting industry experts will occur alongside the poster
session, which will feature other researchers and students who have partnered with the DOE Lighting
Ré&D program.

Key details are provided below:

Workshop: U.S. Department of Energy Lighting R&D Workshop, co-sponsored by the Illuminating
Engineering Society

Dates: January 28-30, 2020 ‘

Location: The Westin San Diego, San Diego, CA (3 miles from San Diego Airport, at which a
block of rooms have been reserved)

Website: https://www.energy.gov/eere/ssl/2020-lighting-rd-workshop
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Please feel free to be in touch with any questions. We hope you will be able to join us.

Best wishes,

Brian Walker, Ph.D.
Manager, DOE Lighting Research and Development
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